
Small Group Leaders: 

There are no Going Further questions for the sermon on Breaking Free from Abuse this week 

because of the sensitive nature of this topic.  We feel that your group setting is not the appropriate 

place for people to discuss this topic because of the damage that could happen to the 

relationships that exist within your group.  We feel that people who are experiencing abuse should 

speak with professionals who are equipped to handle this type of issue and we do not want to put 

you into the position of being a referee between people in your group.  If anyone in your group 

expresses that they are in an abusive relationship and would like help in breaking free from their 

abuse, please refer them to our Care Pastors (Care@gracechurchco.com) or encourage them to 

contact our Celebrate Recovery ministry (celebraterecovery@gracechurchco.com).  If you have 

any questions, feel free to contact us.   
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